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Dear Parents 

Our mini fete was a huge success last week and we are very proud of our 5/6 students for running such a 
wonderful event for our school. It was thoroughly enjoyed by our community, parents and students. It was 
great to see such happy smiles and sheer enjoyment in participating in the various activities on offer. 

I am thoroughly enjoying the role of Relieving Principal so far. I encourage you to speak with your class 
teacher or myself if you would like something clarified or have any concerns.  

House Points Winners 

Congratulations to the Kookaburras. House points winners for the fortnight. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blue & Gold Awards 

Congratulations to Sarah C and Jaymes R who were blue star award recipients last week. Well done to Allira 
S and Sinead S for receiving their gold star awards.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

School Expectations 

All students, teachers and parents have rights and responsibilities in creating and maintaining a stimulating, 
disciplined, safe and purposeful learning environment. At Perthville Public School we acknowledge that with 
rights comes responsibilities and we encourage our students to become successful and responsible citizens. 

In our newsletter you will find a copy of our school rules for both the classroom and playground. If children 
choose to ignore whole school, class and individual reminders to follow these rules an Orange Card will be 
given out. These cards are issued as a reminder and as a warning card that the student’s behaviour needs to 
change in accordance with our school expectations and school rules.  

Should you have any queries on the issuing of orange cards or our Discipline Policy please feel free to contact 
me directly. 

 

P&C News 

Pie News 

Huge thanks to our P & C who ran a very successful pie drive, we raised a total of $1272 profit for our 
school. I know I certainly enjoyed eating pie over the weekend. They were delicious!! 

Congratulations to these families who have been outstanding fundraisers for our school. 

Darnell and Dominic Polsen – selling an amazing126 pies! 

The Patching Family – selling 57 pies 

The Connor Family – selling 44 pies  

The Windus Family – selling 38 pies 

Fundraising is vital to our school in helping to buy additional things for our students.   

 

Fathers Day Stall 

Our Fathers Day Stall will be held on Friday 2nd September from 2:15. Donations are required and 
appreciated. Only students who donate a present are able to participate. Please send in your contribution by 
Thursday morning the 1st September. If you are able to help with wrapping or selling, please ring the office for 
more details. Wrapping will be from 11:30, all helpers welcome.  

 

Next P & C Meeting 

A reminder, our next P & C meeting will be held on the 13th September at 6pm in our school library. New 
faces and ideas are very welcome.  Many of our current members have children in year 6 and will therefore 
be leaving at the end of the year. We desperately need more volunteers to help support and fundraise for 
our school. Children are welcome to attend with adults, supervision will be provided within the library. 

 

Sport News 

Athletics 

Best of luck to Tyler P,  Nicholas A and Deua B who will be competing this Friday in Dubbo at the Western 
Area Trials. We wish them the best of luck. Go boys! 

Cricket 

Good luck to Taylor M and Kate H who will be participating in the Western Region Girls Cricket Trials in 
Cowra on the 8th September.  



 

Spelling News 

Sarah C, Cambell M, Nick A and Bradley F are busy practicing their spelling for the upcoming competition in 
Week 9 at Calare Public School. There are some very tricky words on the premiers list so we are very 
proud of your efforts.  

 

Child Protection Lessons 

All classes have begun their child protection lessons which are part of our Personal Development 
Curriculum. These lessons discuss body parts, identifying and listening to feelings and warning signals, 
strategies on how to get help when needed and who to ask for help.  

Should you have any queries please see your class teacher or myself. 

  

Eisteddfod  

We wish every success to Nick A and Isabel H who will be competing at the Bathurst Eisteddfod tomorrow 
in the Public Speaking Solo section. Sarah C will be competing in the same section on the 9th September. We 
have been very impressed with your speeches. Good Luck! 

Our school band will be competing on the 13th September. Please remember that students need to be in full 
school summer uniform, including polished shoes and tidy hair.  

Special thanks to Mrs Kinlyside for coordinating these events.  

 

Pet and Animal Safety Day 

As part of our healthy living unit Stewart Street Vets and the City Council are coming together to provide 
strategies and information in living with and being near animals. This will be an exciting and informative day 
for our K-3 students.  

 

Woolworths and Coles Dockets 

Huge thanks to all families who are remembering to bring in their dockets. We are hoping to collect as many 
points as possible and receive goods for our school.  

 

Community Announcements 

 

  

Bathurst Athletics Club Registration 

 

Date: Monday 12th and 19th September 

Time: 4pm – 6pm 

Where: Bathurst Panthers 

For my information visit  

www.bathurstathletics.org.au  

Perthville Village Fair 

17th September, 2011 

All Welcome 

Many different stalls to buy goods, face painting, jumping 
castle, BBQ breakfast and lunch. 

Come and join the fun! 

Venue – Perthville Community Hall 

Time – 9am – 3pm 

L’ELFIN Gymnastics 

Rythmic Gymnastics Classes, Acrobatics Classes and Wiggle and Giggle Morning Classes. 

Classes Available For Boys and Girls. Located at All Saints College Eglinton Rd, Bathurst.  

For more information contact Jessie Sellar 0421 852 644 or lelfingymnastics@hotmail.com 

 



 

Broken Bay 

Thank you to those families who have paid off the remainder of their money. Each family has now received an 
invoice. Payments need to be finalised as soon as possible. Camp is only 2 and a half weeks away. How 
exciting! 

 

Mini Fete Update 

A huge $759:15 was raised to support our students attending Broken Bay in week 10. Well done to 5/6 
students and parents, Mrs Kinlyside and Ms Holt on a very successful mini fete.  

Congratulations to the following lucky dip winners who received our main prizes on the day. 

Thankyou for the helpers who;  

- cooked for the cake stall 
- donated items for the old toy stall 
- purchased items for us to sell 
- donated prized or vouchers 
- prepared the bags, bottles, lollies, donuts etc 
- set up stalls 
- provided money for students to have fun 
- were able to attend, help and offer ideas 
- helped clean up 
- helped to advertise our fete                                 From 5/6 students 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

McDonalds Vouchers - Kate D, Kate H, Tyler P, Brooke D, Tayla B-P, Michael R, Zander W, Natasha H, 
Heather T, Jaymes R, Taylor Mc, Cody S, Cooper, Brianna A and William B. 

Movie Vouchers – Isabel H and Lilly F 

Prizes – Bryce MC, Joshua L, Alexandra R, Makayla S, Olivia S, Zeljko S, Dylan P, Elle J and Kassandra H. 

Annies Ice Cream Parlour – Victoria M 

Ten Pin Bowling Vouchers – Jordan S and Nicholas A 

Rapunzel’s Voucher – Ms Stephens 



 

Future Dates 

  

September 
1st   Eisteddfod – Public Speaking Solo - Junior 
2nd   School Assembly – All Welcome  
7th   Kelso High Teacher to visit Perthville 
8th   Girls Western Region Cricket Trials 
9th   Eisteddfod – Public Speaking Solo – Senior 
12th   Bathurst High Transition day    
13th   P & C Meeting 6pm– new faces and ideas welcomed  
13th   Premiers Spelling Bee – Calare Public School 
13th   Eisteddfod – Band  
15th    Environment Waste Watchers Program 
16th   NAIDOC Week assembly – all classes will be presenting an item 
19th to 23rd   5/6 Broken Bay Camp 
20th   Pet and Animal Safety Day – K-3 (12-1:30) 
 
Important Dates To Remember 
Friday 9th December 12pm – Presentation Day 
Monday 12th December 6pm – Year 6 Graduation 
 

School Rules 

 

Students are expected to: 

� Respect others, their property and school property 
� Work and play safely at all times 
� Not interrupt the learning of others  
� Be in the right place at the right time 
� Keep our hands to ourselves 

 

New South Wales Core Rules 

The department of education also has core rules that all students are expected to follow: These are 
as follows: 

Students are expected to: 

� Attend school every day, unless they are legally excused, and be in class on time and prepared 
to learn. 

� Maintain a neat appearance, including adhering to the requirements of the school’s uniform 
and dress code policy. 

� Behave safely, considerately and responsibly, including when travelling to and from school. 
� Show respect at all times for teachers, other staff and helpers, including following class rules, 

speaking courteously and cooperating with instructions and learning activities. 
� Treat one another with dignity and respect 
� Care for property belonging to themselves, the school and others. 



 

 

Read here each fortnight and discover what some of our students 
think of  

Perthville Public School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Assembly is this week on Friday.  All parents and community members 
welcome. Class 3/4 will be presenting this week. 

Name – Isabella  Mc        Year – Year 1  

What is your favourite subject at school? Maths  

What are you learning about this week? Aboriginal work 

What is your favourite thing at Perthville Public School? Playing with my friends 

Why do you think Year 1 is the best? We get to go on fun games on the computer  

What do you want to be when you are older? A vet 

 

Name – Brooke D           Year - Five 

What is your favourite subject at school? Art 

What are you learning about this week? Things about Australia 

What is your favourite thing at Perthville Public School? Nice people and teachers 

Why do you think Year 5 is the best? More opportunities than the younger kids 

What do you want to be when you are older? A teacher or a vet   

 

 

Happy Kids 

Happy Families 

Happy School 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


